PAYNE PHALEN DISTRICT FIVE PLANNING COUNCIL









STRONG SAFE D WELCOMING B CONNECTED S NEIGHBORHOODS

September 6, 2013

Marcia Moermond Legislative Hearing Officer 310 City Hall 15 Kellogg Blvd., West Saint Paul, MN 55102

Dear Marcia Moermond:

The Payne Phalen District Five Planning Council respectfully requests that a scheduled hearing on the matter of 676 Wells (September 10, 2013) be postponed so that the District Five's Community Planning & Economic Development Committee (CPED) can review the matter at its Tuesday, September 10th, 2013 meeting at 6:30 PM at the 722 Payne Avenue East Team SPPD building.

A request from the community to review the matter was received by the Committee. A discussion of the matter is presently on the draft Committee agenda.

The District Council hopes that scheduling may permit any relevant community input to inform decisions on this matter. Thank you very much for your consideration of this scheduling request.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 651-774-5234 with any questions. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Leslie McMunay Leslie McMurray

Executive Director - Organizer

CC:

Ward 6 - Councilmember Dan Bostrom

Ward 7 - City Council President Kathy Lantry

Ronald J. Adams and Beth Woolsey

Dept. of Safety and Inspections, Director Ricardo Cervantes

506 KENNY ROAD, SUITE 130, SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55130-4554 TEL # (651) 774-5234 FAX # (651) 774-9745